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Dear David,
Thank you very, very much for visiting us and taking us on our Bug Walk. It was very, very fun. On the way it was fun to find the string but I didn’t find any string. We did not find the brown string because it was blended in with the ground. We found a frog but it was hard to see it because it was blending in with the ground. Thank you for bringing the wild flower seeds. I am so excited to plant the seeds. When they grow they will look much, much better. We are going to plant the seeds after lunchtime.
Yours sincerely
Evan
PS Now we have planted the seeds.

